
 

 
 
 
 

18th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
In year 2 we are starting to get ready to share our Harvest Assembly with you on 
Friday 6th October. In order to make it as fun and exciting as possible we would 
love for the children to dress up. Please could you provide any one of the following 
outfits for your child and bring it in to school in a named bag on or before Friday 29th 
September.  
 

- Farmer  
- Shopkeeper/supermarket worker  
- Chef 
- Mum/Dad or any other adult who cooks for you  

 
We have also attached your child’s words to learn (if they have a speaking part). 
Please could you practise these at home in a loud clear voice. It is very important to 
us that all children have the chance to perform to the best of their ability and practise 
at home will really support them in this. Don’t worry if your child does not have lines, 
it means they have another exciting role which we are getting them ready for at 
school.  
 
Thank you for your support. Please come and speak to us if you have any questions 
or concerns.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
 
 
Year 2 team  
 


